September 10, 2014

Gliwice Orchestra Kameralna C/o Mr. Waldemar Staniczek Ul. Objazdowa 20/2 Zabrze, Poland 41-819

Dear Waldemar and the Gliwice Chamber Orchestra,

I wish to express my sincere thanks to you and all the members of the orchestra for participating in our concert last Sunday. It was a marvelous experience for me and I trust for all of you as well.

It was wonderful working with you and the orchestra and especially under the baton of Maestro Chrzaonowski who did (and as always does) a spectacular job of preparing and leading your orchestra.

The members of your orchestra are not only superlative musicians individually, but as well combine to create a performing ensemble the likes of which is, in my experience, incomparable in Poland. My sincere congratulations for your organizing of such a talented group of musicians.

And finally, it was simply fun! It appeared that you and the orchestra had fun as well, and frankly speaking THAT, is the most important to me. To enjoy our art.

Thank you Waldemar, Orchestra, your administration, the city of Gliwice and Maestro Chrzanowski for creating a delightful event for all. Please, let's do it again, and soon!

Warm regards and sincerely,

Gary Guthman